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After a few days since the meeting took place I would like to share my extremely positive 

impression of the event from both, a scientific and a personal side.  

 

Regarding the former I found some sessions really interesting, with special attention to the session 

Towards better understanding mid-latitude atmospheric teleconnections (ASI6/UC8), in which I 

could share results and points of view with many researchers with great experience in the field. 

Other sessions not so closely related to my daily work, such as the ones about the communication 

and education of meteorological/climate issues, have made me think about our responsibility for 

society.  

 

From the personal point of view, and in spite of the current possibilities through internet for 

maintaining close contact with people working on the other side of the world, it was also a very 

valuable aspect to share a relaxing week with colleagues specialized in related disciplines.  

 

For all these reasons, I certainly consider my attendance to the conference a very enriching 

experience for the rest of my research trajectory. Thus, I would like to thank the European 

Meteorological Society for giving me this opportunity. 
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